
Those 2,100 youth will help grow our council to more than 11,000 youth taking part in Scouting in our 
five-county service area. We have decided to help every Scout unit by providing an incentive program, that 
benefits not only the unit, but your families as well.

If your pack agrees to hold two recruitment events before October 31,2022, you will earn 
a 10% discount for all your members. The events can be as simple as a meeting. You must 
submit your two dates and a copy of your current roster. Still, we encourage everyone to 
follow the recruiting 101 playbooks on the council Recruiting & Membership page.

Patriots’ Path Council has a goal of recruiting 2,100 new youth to Scouting! 

Cub Scout packs recruit 10 New Cub Scouts and submit 
their applications, fees, and current unit roster by 
November 4, 2022; we will provide a brand new Pinewood 
Derby Car for every Cub Scout of the pack. This incentive is 
to help our packs. We know that many of our packs 
provide the pinewood derby car to their youth, and we 
want to help with that.

We will provide a form by September 15, 2022 to let us 
know that you qualified. Also, by turning in the 
applications by October 31,2022, you guarantee that 
those new Scouts will be on your unit roster when you 
begin the recharter process. Forms will close on the first 
Friday of November.
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Patriots’ Path Council has a goal of recruiting 2,100 new youth to Scouting! 

Scouts BSA, troops that recruit 5 New Scouts (not a Cub 
Scout transfer) and submit their applications, fees, and 
current unit roster by November 4, 2022; we will provide a 
$50 gift certificate to summer camp for that new scout. 
That gift certificate can be used for any Patriots' Path 
Council Scouts BSA summer program. We will also offer the 
same for any current Scout that recruits a new Scout. 
Current Scouts will earn a $50 gift certificate for each 
new scout they recruit.

We will provide a form by September 15, 2022 to let us 
know that you qualified. Also, by turning in the 
applications by October 31,2022, you guarantee that 
those new Scouts will be on your unit roster when you 
begin the recharter process. Forms will close on the first 
Friday of November.

Those 2,100 youth will help grow our council to more than 11,000 youth taking part in Scouting in our 
five-county service area. We have decided to help every Scout unit by providing an incentive program, that 
benefits not only the unit, but your families as well.

If your troop agrees to hold two recruitment events before October 31,2022, you will earn 
a 10% discount for all your members. The events can be as simple as a meeting. You must 
submit your two dates and a copy of your current roster. Still, we encourage everyone to 
follow the recruiting 101 playbooks on the council Recruiting & Membership page.
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